H.E. Anténio Guterres
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Paris La Défense, April 28, 2017

Obijet: Statement of Support to the United Nations Global Compact

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to reaffirm Mersen’s commitment to the ten principles of the United Nations
Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-corruption.

In this Communication on Progress, we describe our actions to promote the Global Compact
and its principles in our business strategy, culture and daily operations.

Mersen will continue to share this commitment with its stakeholders and will annually submit
a Communication on Progress (COP).

Yours Sincerely,

1€ Themelin
Chief Executive Officer
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